
From: Melissa Marks
To: German, Janet
Subject: 2003 SCOTTY Fire Safety House
Date: Monday, August 21, 2017 2:15:06 PM

Dear Janet,

Without a formal inspection of the unit we can not give an appropriate estimate but we can assume that it is worth
less than $3,000 for a 13 year old unit.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,
Melissa Marks
Mobile Concepts

Sent from my iPhone
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